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Scheduled Channel Closure — March 1, 2022
Gulf Intracoastal Waterway — Mile Marker 254 WHL
Power Line Removal Operation

The Gulf Intracoastal Waterway (GIWW) at Mile Marker 254 (30° 3.568’N, 093° 31.368°W) will
be closed to all traffic on Tuesday, March 1, 2022 from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon in order to
remove power lines crossing the waterway. The Coast Guard will issue a Broadcast Notice to
Mariners and Entergy flag boats will notify vessels in the area.

Concerned traffic may contact VTS Port Arthur status updates. VTS can be reached by email:
vispa-sup@uscg.mil or by phone: (409) 719-5070.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard’s HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.usce.mil
and the VTS website at https:/www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/, If you have any questions
regarding this notice, please call Vessel Traffic Service Port Arthur at (409) 719-5070 (24-hours).
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